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From the WPHA Board of Directors (BOD):
Dear Waverly Park Homeowners,

Thank you for your patience with the pool opening decisions during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are being deliberately
cautious with this situation in order to protect homeowners and WPHA.

A county health department inspection of the pool is scheduled for June 8, 2020. Passing this inspection will not be an
authorization to open the pool.

WPHA must still comply with any COVID-19 restrictions that remain. To this end, the BOD is working on:

 BOD Resolution 2020-02 with temporary COVID-19 Pool Rules

* A re-opening plan that complies with state health department guidance, including social distancing and frequent
cleaning requirements.

« A liability waiver and pool rules acknowledgement that all homeowners must sign before pool access is granted.
Homeowners must accept liability to use the pool and common area.

For current pool status, please check the Pool Committee page at
http://waverlypark.net/welcome-to-waverly-park/association/committees/pool-committee/

Please email any comments to the BOD: wpha.bod@gmail.com

For the Board:
KEVIN REED
President

*kk

WP on the Web


http://waverlypark.net/welcome-to-waverly-park/association/committees/pool-committee/
mailto:wpha.bod@gmail.com
http://waverlypark.net/

